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Friday 4th July 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 

 

Goodbye to Miss Scotts 

 

Miss Scotts will be leaving us at the end of this term. We would like to take this opportunity 

to thank her for all of her hard work with us, and we wish her all the very best in the future.    

 

Healthy snack for break time 

 

Please remember that children need to have a healthy snack for break time. Food such as 

crisps or dried quick-cook noodles are high in sodium and don't set children up for the 

day. If you need help to identify a healthy snack, please do let us know.  

 

 

Internet safety 

 

We are continuing to see a number of children referencing memes and videos associated 

with ‘Italian brainrot’. Please be aware that these innocent-looking videos can include 

racial hatred, religious hatred and other offensive messages. We advise all parents and 

carers to check their child's device regularly and that devices should be used in public 

areas of the home. If you have concerns around your child's online safety, please let us 

know.  

 

Free Koosa Kids taster session 

Important messages 

• Goodbye to Miss Scotts 

• Healthy snack for break time 

• Internet safety  

• Free Koosa Kids taster session 



Koosa Kids are our chosen after school care provider here at Talavera, and they are 

currently offering free taster sessions. Please see the flyer attached for further 

information. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

Talavera Junior School 

 

 

 

 

  

 


